
Central Food Technology Research Institute 

 

To,  

Dr. N. K. Lokanath 

Professor 

Department of Studies in Physics 

Manasagangotri 

University of Mysore, Mysuru – 570006 

 

Dear Prof. N. K. Lokanath, 

 The purpose of this letter is to confirm our interest in a collaboration on the research proposed 

under the title “Structural studies of small molecules and MoF’s”. 

Central Food Technology Research Institute (CFTRI) is one of the constituent laboratory under the 

aegis of the Council of Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) with large and diversified laboratory 

developing innovative technologies. 

I am highly interested in a better understanding of structural studies of small molecules and the MoF’s 

(Metal organic Frameworks) to look for their applications in the field of food protection and safety. 

I would be pleased to help with the proposed research by providing support and participate in the 

discussions about potential sample applications which should be of interest to us and relevant to this 

research effort, such as implications for contentions surrounding property right. 

I look forward to an active role in this collaboration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Central Food Technology Research Institute 

Ministry of Science & Technology 

Govt. of India 

Mysuru - 570 020. 


